
 
 

Attn:  Trading and Market Making/Legal and Compliance/Operations/Systems 
UNIFORM PRACTICE ADVISORY (UPC # 054-2005) June 14, 2005               
 
Bevex, Inc. – Common Stock (OTC: BVEX)               
NewLife Productions, Inc. – Common Stock (OTC: NWFP)               
 

Notice has been received that erroneous information was submitted under SEC Rule 
10b-17 for Bevex, Inc. (BVEX; CUSIP number 088201108) to effect a change in the 
company’s name to NewLife Productions, Inc. and a 1 for 1000 reverse split to its common 
stock effective March 3, 2005 (NWFP; CUSIP number 651510109).   
  

Notice has been received that Bevex, Inc. did not authorize such corporate actions.  
As a result, holders of shares of NewLife Productions, Inc. common stock as of June 15, 
2005 should surrender such shares to American Registrar & Transfer for new certificates in 
the name of Bevex, Inc. (BVEX; CUSIP number 088201108) at a ratio of 1000 shares of 
common stock of Bevex, Inc. for 1 share of common stock of NewLife Productions, Inc.    
  

Effective June 15, 2005, the common stock of Bevex, Inc. will be available on the 
OTC market under the trading symbol BVEX and CUSIP number 088201108.  
 

For purposes of determining whether a member or any of its customers have a long 
or short position or for purposes of completing a “locate” of securities available for 
borrowing, members should not assume that shares of NewLife Productions, Inc. represent 
a position in Bevex, Inc. prior to the completion of the exchange of shares effective June 
15, 2005. 
  

Members are advised to contact Bevex, Inc. directly with questions.  The company 
contact is Zane Holmberg, President, who can be reached at (801) 674-8006. 
 
 Questions regarding this notice should be directed to:  Market Integrity Department, 
203.375.9609. 
 
   Tara Petta 
   Director 
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